
Parent/Guardian Forums on
Restorative Justice in 

the Milton Public Schools
Restorative Justice is an approach, mindset, and flexible set of practices

that put relationships and connection at the heart of a community. All
parents and guardians from our Pre-K to 12 schools are invited to meet
MPS's new district-wide Restorative Justice Coach, Adina Schecter, to

learn more about how this approach can create transformational change in
our school district. There will be both in-person and virtual options the week

of March 21st. Please sign up in advance so we can plan accordingly.

There are four options to attend! 
In Person 

Thursday, March 24
 at 6:30 pm at MHS

& 
Friday, March 25 at 12 pm

at Milton Public Library  

OR 

Virtually
Monday, March 21 

at 12 pm on Zoom
& 

Tuesday, March 22 
at 6:30 pm on Zoom 

 
Please sign up for your session choice at this link. 

These sessions are hosted by 
the MPS Office of Pupil Personnel Services 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OokMcmuXejDMgoKkh-L7wwipOugohrMTee_WOsw_PcY/edit
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0B4EAEAC2CA6FC1-family
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0B4EAEAC2CA6FC1-family
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0B4EAEAC2CA6FC1-family

